From: Suzanne Morris

Sent: Saturday, April 01, 2017 9:00 AM

To: Hartman, Suzanne <Suzanne.Hartman@chelanpud.org>
Subject: Re: Smart meters

Thank you for letting me know. We live mostly on the west side of the mountains so we aren't
able to make those times. You might consider a remote meeting that those of us on the west side
could participate in for the future.

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 1, 2017, at 8:41 AM, Hartman, Suzanne <Suzanne.Hartman@chelanpud.org> wrote:

Good morning -

No, they emit much less radio frequency (RF) than your microwave or cell phone and only in
short milliseconds at any one time for a total of less than two minutes per day. Another thing to
remember is that they are located on the outside of your house. RF dissipates quite quickly in
less than a few feet, too.

Please join us at an open house and we can talk more and show you the RF.

These meters also have to meet all federal standards.

Thanks for the question.

Suzanne

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

-------- Original message --------

From: Suzanne Morris

Date: 4/1/17 8:35 AM (GMT-08:00)

To: "Hartman, Suzanne" <Suzanne.Hartman@chelanpud.org>
Subject: Smart meters

I hope these aren't the ones that put out a lot of emf and rf that are causing many to be sick.?

Sent from my iPhone


mailto:Suzanne.Hartman@chelanpud.org
mailto:Suzanne.Hartman@chelanpud.org

	From: Suzanne Morris

